

Torino, 14/09/2021

Dear students,

today is a special day for you. In fact, a new adventure begins and entering Collegio will be a fundamental step in your life.

You are going to join a community today that you will be proud to be a part of.

You will meet here girls and boys from all over Italy and the world, know how to exchange opinions and ideas with them. The people you surround yourself with will ensure that this becomes the place you will be happy to return to every day, despite the great challenges you face throughout your academic career.

Live Collegio to the fullest and seize the greatest number of opportunities that will be offered to you: from training moments to sports activities, from scholarships to internal collaborations.

And don't forget that you are in Turin. Walk through its streets, because it is full of surprises. Music, art, culture, sport, services, events. Take the time to visit an exhibition, a museum or for a walk in the large parks that the city offers.

It's all here within your reach, you just need to know how to look for it.

And above all in Collegio you will never be alone: 'keep the door of your room open' to let the world in.

Welcome to Turin and Welcome to Collegio Einaudi!

Port Euro Ch.

Collegio Einaudi President Prof. Paolo Enrico Camurati











